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Comments: As descendent of a translator to the Iroquois, I am deeply horrified to hear of your plans. This is

sacred land. It would be a crime against turtle island (where we reside) to do any of what you're suggesting. You

must respect the Lakota people and their sovereignty! They must have the final say!


